From: d Menasha

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: SB1530
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 10:02:38 AM

Hello, We have a logging company in Coos County, we employ 30 people. This bill
will raise our fuel prices to the point we will not be able to stay in business. Our profit
margins are already slim. This bill is a tax plain and simple. It must be sent to the
people to vote on. You have no right to push this through. The "Activity Tax" is
already going to cost us 8 grand this year. Paying for the right to work. We had no
say it that either. We have had enough! Put it to a vote.

Robert & Darcie Stone
Southfork Logging, LLC.
PO Box 37 Broadbent, OR 97414
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